GHS Announcements
Monday, May 8, 2017

MISC
SENIORS!!!!!
Please turn in your Post Senior Information Sheet to Mrs. Plagge or your counselor ASAP!!! All graduating seniors are required to fill out this form. If you have questions, or would like to pick up a copy of the form to fill out, stop into the Counseling Office!

ATHLETICS

~ Girls Golf @ Oslaloosa. 
~ Girls Track @ Pella - 5:00. Please dismiss team at 3:00. Bus leaves at 3:15.
~ Girls Tennis @ HOME – 10 am. Conference meet 
Boys’ golf results: Tiger boys golf placed 5th at the South Tama Invite Saturday. Lucas Scherf was runner-up with a 75. Brady Ellis was 5th with an 83. Grinnell will host the Grinnell Invite today at 1:30 at Grinnell College Golf Course.
Girls' Golf team finished 1st in the 7-team Newton Invitational with a score of 179.  Bella Amador-Lacson was medalist with a 36.   Alisha Ford was runner-up shooting a 39.

Tryouts for the award winning Grinnell High School Cheer Squad will be Friday, May 19 at 6:00 pm in the big gym of the high school. Anyone interested in cheering next year for football, basketball, wrestling, the competition squad, or mascot should plan to try out. All current 8th - 11th graders are eligible to try out. Practices for tryouts will be held Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings, May 15th - 17th, at 6:00 am in the big gym at the high school. We will have our parent meeting to explain the different squads, schedule and expectations on Monday May 15th at 6:00 pm in the high school media center. If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Dahlby Albright at sarahda96@gmail.com. Hope to see you there, go Tigers!

The Booster Club is in desperate need of concession stand volunteers for the middle school boys’ conference track meet Tuesday May 9th.  Please check your schedules and sign up.  This is a great opportunity for students to get some community service hours. Signups can be done online by accessing the following link:  www.SignUpGenius.com/go/4090C48AFA62AA4FD0-2017
COUNSELING OFFICE

​

CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Congratulations to the 207-2018 Grinnell FFA Officers who were installed last night at last evenings banquet.

President - Kevin Werner

Vice President - Preston Sholley

Secretary - Kaylyn Kingery

Treasurer - Nicole Arment

Reporter - Sydney Anderson

Historian - Paige Zhorne

Sentinel - Hunter Patten

Have you ever tried arguing with a Mobiüs strip? It's pretty... ONE-SIDED! Come to Math Club this week (Monday after school in Mr. Baker's room) to play with Mobiüs strips and make some mathematical origami! Contact Molly Skouson (skousonm@grinnell.edu) for more information.
Film Club will be meeting after school in Room 14 on Monday, May 8th, to watch "The Sixth Sense." All who are interested are welcomed to attend! 

The outdoor program is hosting a year-end celebration camp out on May 20-21 at Scoutland in Grinnell. If you are interested in having a great time, learning new skills and winning prizes, this is the place to be. You will have the choice of building your own shelter or tent camping. The camp out will start at noon Saturday, may 20th and conclude by 9:00 am Sunday. There is no cost and no limit to participants. Sign up at Ms. Meyers room, (60) to pick up forms.
